

OFFICE OF THE CONTROLLER OF EXAMINATIONS

Ref. No.: COE/PHD CWE/2025/002

Date: 26th December 2024

NOTIFICATION

Ph.D Coursework Examination Registration of Regular Courses on University's ERP

The University's Ph.D Coursework Examination Registration of Regular Courses has commenced on University's ERP on Friday, December 27th 2024 for all the eligible scholars of the University.

The scholars who will meet the eligibility criteria of <u>Attendance</u> in each course and <u>University's Fees</u>, will be auto <u>Enrolled</u> in the respective courses on University's ERP for appearing in the forthcoming Ph.D Coursework Examinations.

The scholars can see the status of Exam Enrollment of course/s in the ERP under Examinations Button by selecting the Ph.D Coursework Exam, Jan 2025 (Semester-I)/ Ph.D Coursework Exam, Jan 2025 (Sem-II). The status will show as "Enrolled" against each course under "Courses Registered for Exams" if you are meeting the eligibility criteria.

Scholars are advised to go through carefully "Courses Registered for Exams" on ERP and if any discrepancy, you can contact the office of the Dean (Research & Development) by Monday 6th 2024.

The University's <u>ETE Hall Ticket on the basis of Exam Enrolment</u> will be approved of all the scholars who will meet the eligibility criteria on January 12th 2025.

For any further queries, you may contact the office of the Dean (Research & Development)/ERP Department.

Controller of Examinations

Copy to: Office of Vice-Chancellor/ Registrar/ Deans/Accounts/ERP Portal.